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THE DIRECTOR OF CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE / /

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20505 '

Mr. Raymond Lucky Treloar
California Men’s Colony, East
Post Office Box A East, C5307
San Luis Obispo, California 93049

Dear Mr. Treloar,

This is to acknowledge your earlier inquiry to 
Admiral Turner concerning approaches to you in 1961 
by someone interested in murdering Robert F. Kennedy. 
It is noted that you already have reported this to 
Representative Louis Stokes, Chairman of the House 
Select Committee on Assassinations.

This Agency has no jurisdiction for such a matter, 
so with your permission copies of your correspondence 
will be forwarded to the Federal Bureau of Investigation 
for such action as it may consider appropriate. Please 
let us know if this is acceptable.

Very truly yours,

Distribution:
1 - Addressee
1 - Mr. Savige
1 - OLC/Subject w/atts
1 - OLC/Chrono w/o atts

S. D. Breckinridge




